
March 13, 2020 

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 

 

To Lessen the potential for exposure to possible COVID-19, 

public use of the fire house and social hall is temporarily 

suspended through March 29, 2020.  This includes all non-first 

responder activities, such as private parties, community 

organization meetings and gatherings.  Family members not on 

an official first responder duty are also temporarily restricted. 

 

Official first responder meetings and drills will continue as 

scheduled.  First responders are advised to take necessary 

precautions and follow current SOPs regarding response and PPE 

as directed by the Fire Chief.  

 

Employees and district contractors are permitted in their 

performance of their duties and should take necessary personal 

hygiene precautions regarding the COVID-19. 

 

This temporary suspension may be extended or shortened as 

may be warranted. 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS 

COLDENHAM FIRE DISTRICT 
 

//signed// 

 

Joseph D. Keenan, Chairman 
BOFC, CFD 


